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The Ohio Psychiatric Physicians Association (OPPA) is gearing up to celebrate a momentous milestone
— its 75th anniversary in 2025! Established in 1950 as the third district branch of the

 American Psychiatric Association. OPPA has a rich history of dedication and service for Ohio’s
physicians specializing in psychiatry and the patients they care for. 

In celebration of this important milestone, we are hosting a 75th Anniversary Gala on 
March 1, 2025, at the Hilton Polaris in Columbus. 

We invite you to become a valued sponsor for this historic event. Your sponsorship would
demonstrate your commitment to mental health care and support our ongoing impactful efforts. 

Supporter

Advocate

Logo and name listed in promotional

materials and on social media 

Full page ad in event program

Logo and name on signage as

attendees enter the event and on all

tables

Recognition and write up in the next

issue of OPPA newsletter 

Opportunity for placement of

promotional item(s) on every table

Tickets for up to 10 
$5,000

$950

Together, we can make 
a profound difference 

in the lives of 
countless individuals, 

contributing to a brighter
and healthier future for
Ohioans with mental

illness. 

Partner

Logo and name listed in promotional

materials and on social media 

Half page ad in event program

Logo and name on signage as

attendees enter the event and on all

tables

Tickets for up to 10 

$2,500

Table Sponsor

Listed among table sponsors in

program 

Purchase a table for 10 and sit with

friends for this fun-filled evening!

    

Friend

$75 

$75 for 75!

Listed among contributors in

program brochure

Whether you’re an individual member,

prospective member, clinician, family

member, business colleague, and

anyone who knows someone with a

mental illness, including substance

use disorder, we appreciate all you do

to support and improve the lives of so

many! 


